
 

 

 

  

 

 

BOY’S and GIRL’S YOUTH LACROSSE 

Pre-Season Indoor Practices Begin January 19 

Parkview School 
Every Saturday All Girls will Practice from 9:30 am to 10:30 am 

And Every Saturday All Boys will Practice from 10:30 am to 12:00 noon 

INDOOR PRACTICE DATES: January 19th, 26th, and February 2nd, 9th, 16th, 23rd 

REGULAR SEASON STARTS EARLY MARCH 

2019 Spring Registration is Open Online 
To Register go to: www.leaguelineup.com/tarkillsoccer 

Open to all Boy’s and Girls between the ages of 5 – 14 years old 

 

 

 

 
Not Yet Registered to Play?                           Never Played Before? 

Interest in Trying out the Sport? 

Have Questions?                                 Have a Friend Interested? 

No Problem! 
Our Indoor Practices are open to all interested in playing, whether you’re a returning player that has not yet registered or 

new to the sport and would like to try it out for the first time. 

Come out and join us, and encourage a friend to join you. 
Any Questions Please contact: 

Girl’s Coach:  Michelle Claybourn: michelleclaybourn@gmail.com  

 Boy’s Coach: Jonathan Weihberg: knightsboysyouthlacrosse@gmail.com 

http://www.leaguelineup.com/tarkillsoccer
mailto:michelleclaybourn@gmail.com

